
From: Cecil
To: Bristol Town Administrator
Subject: ARPA Funds Supplemental Request
Date: Monday, October 21, 2024 11:46:10 AM

Our contractor has found some problems that he was not initially aware of when we submitted our original request.
We had to relocate the entry point of the elevator due to the foundation. This is going to cost us more money. Is it
possible for us to receive an additional $7500 in ARPA funds. I would like to be on the Agenda of the 10/28/24
meeting as early as possible. Thank you for any assistance you may extend to me. Regards, Cecil Foster on behalf of
Libanus Lodge #47.
Sent from my iPad

mailto:cecil@gmavt.net
mailto:townadmin@bristolvt.org
BristolTownAdministr
Text Box
Agenda Item IV.2




